
Letter of Endorsement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong endorsement for the proposed pedestrian safety measures in 

our community. As a resident and active member of [mention your community or organization], 

I have witnessed firsthand the increasing concerns regarding pedestrian safety due to heavy 

traffic and insufficient pedestrian infrastructure. 

Implementing these safety measures, such as improved crosswalks, additional signage, and 

enhanced lighting, will significantly reduce the risk of accidents and foster a safer environment 

for pedestrians, especially for our children and elderly citizens. 

I urge you to support and prioritize these initiatives, as they are essential for creating a safer, 

more walkable community. Thank you for considering this important issue. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position (if applicable)] 

[Your Organization (if applicable)] 

[Your Contact Information] 


